
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 97.37% 

Sycamores – 95.33% 

Poplars – 94.00% 

Maples –94.67% 

Elms – 98.00% 

Hawthorns – 92.33% 

Chestnuts – 95.45% 

 

Well done to Miss Carrie’s 

class this week.  
 

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – A fantastic week for our new starters and another excellent week 

for our older children helping them settle in and being good friends. We have 

loved learning about pets this week.  

Saplings – A fun filled week exploring the zoo vet! This week we have 

thought lots about how to take care of animals when they’re poorly.  

Sycamores – We have had a great week writing our own explanation texts 

about cockapoos, with some fantastic practical maths lessons, understanding 

numbers 11-20. Well done to all for super efforts in the multi-skills trip.  

Poplars – Year 2 have been fantastic ambassadors for St Aidan’s at the 

gymnastics festival. Such positive comments were made by the gymnastics 

coaches.  

Maples – Year 3 have had an excellent week! We have enjoyed an afternoon 

with the NUFC Foundation and cricket coaches.  

Elms – This week we have researched animal adaptations and used our facts 

to prepare sentences for our explanation text. 

Hawthorns – Hawthorns class have been working hard and tackling difficult 

new concepts in out fractions unit. Well done everyone! 

Chestnuts – Chestnuts have adapted so well and respectfully to our trainee 

teacher Mrs Conroy. They have demonstrated excellent attitude towards their 

learning in her lessons.  

Another week that has flown by. I’ve really enjoyed being around the children this 

week – I’ve spent some time in a lot of classes speaking to children about their 

learning and its always such a positive experience. 

I’ve also really enjoyed teaching maths to a group in Year 6 ahead of their SATs – 

it’s nice to be able to do that again and I’m just thankful I remembered what to 

do! 

Well done to Year 1 and Year 2 who were fantastic at their sports multi- 

skills/gymnastics events this week; they’re wonderful ambassadors for the school. 

Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Frankie, Oliver, James S and Jake for football, Will and Joel for going to the Mini Magpies and getting 

some signed photos, Isla who is going to be an aunty, Rhys for stage 4 swimming, Ethan who is going to be an uncle, Ismay who has 

achieved the role of Seconder at brownies, Sophie G who has moved up a stage in swimming  this week, Joshua C for being so supportive 

while his grandad has been in hospital having an operation, Layton for passing stage 4 swimming and to Emmie who performed at the Tyne 

Theatre on Sunday with her dance family from LS Dance to help raise money for Blood cancer and Prostate cancer. Well done everyone! 

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


